
GOATS AT A GLANCE
V O L U M E  V I :  D E C E M B E R  2 0 2 4

HAPPY HOLIDAYS

Here we are - finishing the fall semester. As always, time seems to
whirl by, and we quickly find ourselves questioning where it went.
We want to take this moment to thank the students, parents,
families, friends, Combine staff, and community members for another
successful semester. We wish all safe travels, restful breaks, and most
importantly happy holidays. We are so grateful to our GOAT family.
We look forward to a fresh spring semester, starting with day one of
classes and athletic training on Monday, January 6th! Campus
reopens on Sunday, January 5th. For those needing transportation
from the airport, please complete the following forms: 

Transportation Pre-approved -January 5th Only
Transportation w/ Fee - After January 5th

END OF SEMESTER

Early exams started on Friday, and we successfully concluded on
Tuesday, December 17th. Teachers are actively grading and
finalizing things on their end. Grades are due by Friday, December
20th; therefore, final semester reports will be emailed home the
week after the Christmas holiday. Once grades are sent, the Fall
grade book in Quick Schools will close - and spring will open. At
that time, spring scheduling will occur. All students will have their
schedules by prior to their arrival back to campus.  Like the fall
semester, students will have an opportunity those first couple of
days to revise schedules (if needed), and they will have another 10
day drop window. 

BASEBALL ENJOYING THEIR NEW FIELD THIS FALL

BUSINESS CLUB - GOALS - FALL 2024 - CREATING RESUMES,
WRITING COVER LETTERS, BRAINSTORMING COLLEGE ESSAYS

UPSL DIVISION I MID-ATLANTIC
CONFERENCE FINAL AGAINST

CHARLESTON UNITED

WHITEWATER CENTER
WINTER LIGHTS 

https://form.jotform.com/220054479179966
https://form.jotform.com/220054183701949


WHITEWATER CENTER 
ICE SKATING FIELD TRIP

REGIONAL BASKETBALL TEAM - FRIDAY
NIGHT LIGHTS AT A NEARBY HIGH

SCHOOL (AMERICAN)  FOOTBALL GAME

GOLF COMMUNITY SERVICE CHRISTMAS EVENT
AT THE DENVER’S COVE CHURCH

THANKSGIVING BREAK & WELLNESS
CLUB GINGERBREAD HOUSE MAKING

CONTEST

THE SOCCER UPSL DIVISION I MID-
ATLANTIC CONFERENCE FINAL AFTER A

DRAMATIC WIN OVER CHARLESTON
UNITED.

THANKSGIVING BREAK TRAINING -
OPEN GYM

REGIONAL BASKETBALL 
IN FLORIDA



Students of the Month - November & December

MATIAS SANDOVAL
LYNDEN DAYAS

ALEKSA BORCAK
KAILEN LEFKOWITZ

DJ MCKINNON
ALAN LI

YOHANCE CONNOR
GERARDO VARGAS
DANIEL ZUMBADO

CALEB THOMAS
WEBB WILLIAMS

MATIAS BALDI
JONAS AASTRUP

JONATHAN VOUSBOUKIS
AUSTIN CHAMBERS

BRAYDEN CAP
JASON ANDREWS
ELMER JIMINIAN

DANIEL FERNANDES

WE WILL CELEBRATE YOU IN THE NEW YEAR! ICE CREAM DATE TO BE ANNOUNCED IN JANUARY!
CONGRATULATIONS - AND THANK YOU FOR YOUR HARD WORK THESE LAST TWO MONTHS.

THANKSGIVING BREAK TRIP TO THE CHARLOTTE
PREMIUM OUTLET MALL

GOATS SUPPORTING GOATS AT 
A RECENT SOCCER GAME

PUTTING ON SKATES 
FOR THE FIRST TIME

VOLUNTEERING AT THE COVE - RESTOCKING
THE MARKET FOR FAMILIES

DECEMBER TRIP TO FLORIDA FOR THE GOLF TEAM - SNUCK AWAY TO
SEAWORLD BEFORE THE COMPETITION

OUT AND ABOUT FOR A NIGHT OUT ON THE TOWN.

CHRISTMAS TREE DECORATING IN LIFE SKILLS 


